
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

 Friday, December 21- Campus Closes at 4:00 pm 

 Monday, January 7, 2019- Campus Reopens at 8:00 am 

 Tuesday, January 8, 2019-New Student Orientation  

 Wednesday, 9 January 2019-Classes Resume  

 Wednesday, 16 January 2019- Census Day 

The next CUE newsletter will be issued in January 

 CAFETERIA MENU: 
 

 Monday- Baked Chicken Alfredo (Halal) 

 Tuesday- Grilled Pork Chops with Green Beans and Potatoes with Peppers & Onions (GF) 

 Wednesday- Perogies with Bacon, Sour Cream and Green Beans  

 Thursday- Butter Chicken, Basmati Rice, Peas, and Carrots (Halal) (GF) 

 Friday- Mexican Beef Rice Bowl (GF) 

 INSIDE THIS EDITION: 
 

 Warm Clothing Drive 

 Therapy Dogs on Campus 

 Handbells for Credit 

 Indigenous Ways of Knowing-Dec. 13 

 Indigenous Christmas Potluck-Dec 15 

 Live Your Dream Award 

 Online Counseling  

 Learn about your CSA Health Plan 

 2019 Tuition Information 
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Merry Christmas from the Student Success Centre  

HOURS DURING FINALS 
 

DEC. 10 -1:00-3:00 

DEC. 11-1:00-3:00  

DEC. 12-9:00-11:00  

DEC. 13-9:00-11:00  

DEC. 14-1:00-3:00  



 
 

Dec 3-10 Library's Warm Clothing Drive for Bissell Centre.png



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 

WINTER TERM TUITION INFORMATION IS NOW ONLINE 

Please check your account information online through Concordia’s website 

http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/. Paper statements are available by request by emailing 

studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca or can be obtained at the Student Accounts Office HA120. 

Fees are due January 9th, 2019.   

Fees can be paid at the student accounts office by debit, cash or cheque. You can pay through online 
banking by setting up Concordia University of Edmonton as a biller and using your ID number as your 
account number. Credit card payments can be made through Plastiq by accessing online student services 
through Concordia’s website:  https://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ (processing fees apply) 
 
If you are receiving student loan funding, please be aware that Concordia is making remittance requests from 

your funding to pay your winter term fees and these will be applied to accounts in January. Check your 

account on line to determine whether your account has been paid in full.  

New Winter Term Students - CSA Benefit Plan:  Opt out deadline is January 20, 2019. Students can opt 

out at:  https://mystudentplan.ca/csa/opt-out-form  

*For full reduction of tuition and fees, withdrawals must be done by January 16, 2019, 12:00 pm MST 

for the winter term.  “Non-payment of fees and/or non-attendance does not constitute official 

withdrawal from Concordia. Section 5.5.4, Academic Calendar 2018/2019.”  

https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/academic-calendar/ 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Student Accounts 

studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca or phone 780-479-9206. 

 PLEASE BE AWARE THAT FALL 2018 TUITION MUST BE PAID IN ORDER TO CONTINUE IN THE 

WINTER TERM. IF YOU HAVE UNPAID FALL TERM FEES PLEASE COME TO THE STUDENT 

ACCOUNTS OFFICE TO DISCUSS YOUR ACCOUNT IN THE STUDENT AND ENROLLMENT SERVICES 

OFFICE HA120. 

 


